CHILTERNS CREMATORIUM JOINT COMMITTEE
MEETING 24™ FEBRUARY 2010
OPEN REPORT OF THE CLERK TO
THE JOINT COMMITTEE AND THE SUPERINTENDENT

2. LIAISON MEETING WITH PERSONS TAKING SERVICES AND
FUNERAL DIRECTORS

Contact Officer: Charles Howlett (01494) 724263

2.1 Liaison meetings have been held on an annual basis. The last meeting was
held in April 2009. At the Joint Committee meeting on 24™ June 2009 members
resolved to agree the date for the 2010 Liaison Meeting at the next meeting of the
Committee (Minute 5 refers).

RECOMMENDATION

That the next Liaison Meeting be held at the Crematorium at 6.45 p.m. on a date
in 2010 be agreed at the meeting, to be preceded by refreshments at 6.00 p.m.

Background papers: None



